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Eagle River Community Council Resolution 2024-7 

Naming of new road Pippel Place 

 
WHEREAS, the proposed road connecting Brooks Loop to Centerfield Drive is located 

on the Robert Pippel Homestead; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Pippel family had a significant impact on the development of the Eagle 

River Community; and 

 

WHEREAS, a major portion of the downtown Eagle River business district is located on 

the Pippel Homestead and “Pippel Field”; and 

 

WHEREAS, there are no roads within the Municipality of Anchorage named Pippel; 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED; the Eagle River Community Council supports 

the naming of the road connecting Brooks Loop and Centerfield Drive be Pippel Place: 

 

Resolution passed and approved by unanimous consent on December 12, 2024 

 

Chuck Homan II 

President 

Eagle River community Council  
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